
From: M. May   
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 7:07 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Block Plan M-1436 

 Having read the Notice of Complete Applications . I am completely Against This Plan ! 

Having been a resident of Richmond Hill for over 25 years . I have seen numerous  

rezoning and I will become involved with blocking this request . This plan will be of the Detriment 

of the surrounding community in the vicinity .The road traffic and noise has become ridiculous . 

With this proposal will make it even worse .       

M H May  
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